
IMPORTANT NOTICES FOR PLAN PARTICIPANTS & BENEFICIARIES 

 

The Federal Government has outlined several notices as Important 
Notices for our medical plan participants: 

 

o Children’s Health Insurance Program Reauthorization Act (CHIP) 
o HIPAA Notice of Privacy Practices 
o Medicare Part D Creditable Coverage Notice 
o Summary of Benefits and Coverage 
o Women’s Health and Cancer Rights Act 
o Notice of Exchange Availability 
o Notice Regarding Wellness Program 
o Special Enrollment Rights 
o The Newborn’s and Mother’s Health Protection Act 

 

All the above notices can be viewed in their entirety at  

http://www.ocalafl.org/government/city-departments-a-i/human-resources-
risk-management/important-notices  

 

 

Complete, printed copies can also be mailed direct to your home.  Please 
send requests to Human Resources, 110 SE Watula Ave Ocala, FL 34471, 
call (352) 401-3986, or by emailing dkikendall@ocalafl.org.  
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